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Bargaining Bulletin #5  

 
The CATCA Bargaining Committee met with NAV Canada January 23rd-27th in Halifax.  
 
The week consisted of several sessions of open dialogue and an exchange of proposals. While the 
progress is slower than we would like, the discussions are productive and we continue to inch closer 
to our shared goal of a beneficial collective agreement for our members.  
 
The next session of talks is scheduled for February 6th-10th in Vancouver.  
 
The Committee would like to thank the membership for their patience and support, and remind 
them that they are bound to protect the confidentiality of these discussions.  
 
 
On behalf of the Contract Committee, 
 
 
Nick von Schoenberg      Scott Loder 
President       Executive Vice President 
 
 


